
April 4, 2021 – MATHCOUNTS 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
Students from Sunridge Middle School recently participated in the 
MATHCOUNTS Competition Series. Eight of our students competed this year as 
the event was held online and consisted of a Chapter, Invitational, and State 
competition.   Jaydon Hoffert and Tyler Hall represented our district at the 
Invitational and State rounds.  Congratulations to all of our competitors.    
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


